
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 9th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a school we would like to reinstate Country Dancing into our extra-curricular activities with the pupils involved 

attending the Primary Schools Country Dancing Festival 2023 which is taking place on the evening of Thursday 8th 

June 2023 at Peterborough School.  

 

Spaces for this club will be limited and those who attend MUST be available to take part in the festival.  

As Country Dancing is all about formations and partner/group work, pupils will need to attend the after school club 

each week in order to learn all of the dances along with the rest of the dancers.  If your child is unable to commit to 

the clubs and misses more than two sessions, their place may be offered to someone else. 

 

Practices for this event will take place on a Tuesday afterschool until 4:15pm, led by Miss Hodgkins and will 

commence after the Easter Holidays.   

 

Boys and girls are invited to attend and pupils must ensure they are in suitable clothing and wearing suitable footwear 

to be outside on the playground.  

 

If your child would like to take part in this exciting opportunity, please return the reply slip below by Friday 24th 

March.  Places will then be allocated and you will be informed if your child has a place by Friday 31st March 2023. 

 

The return slip must be completed in full before attendance to the club to ensure that the club leader is aware of the 

agreed arrangements for collection. 

 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                  Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead                                    Head Teacher  

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Child:                                                       ____   Year Group: _________________________________                                       

 

My child would like a place at country dancing club on Tuesdays 3:15 – 4:15pm. 

 

I understand that my child will need to attend regularly and if they miss more than two sessions, their place may be 

given to another child.        Yes/No 

 

I understand that my child will need to be free to attend the Primary Schools Country Dancing Festival 2023 on 

Thursday June 8th in the evening.           Yes/No 

 

My child will be collected from this club by: ___________________________________________________ (or allowed to walk/cycle 

home alone-Year 6 pupils only) 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ___________________________ 

 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

